
Hello Squirrel class! 
 

 

 

Well another few weeks have gone by and we still have not seen each other! I am sure 

you are all getting a little bit more used to being at home. I bet you are missing your 

friends and family who do not live in your household too? Me too! I do not live with my 

brothers and my parents. I really miss them! 

 

I have my dog to keep me company at home. He is very annoying though, he does not like 

this heat so he pants a lot and sticks out that tongue of his. I have to keep giving him 

ice water and if I do not put ice in his bowl, he barks at the freezer until I do. Cheeky 

dog! 

I hope you had a restful break over the Easter period. We should all be back to school 

mode and listening to our grown-ups when they say it is learning time. I have sent your 

grown-ups some emails with passwords so you can get into Google Classroom, our new 

way of learning from home. The teachers in Year 1 have planned work for you to be 

doing at home every week, just like we would be doing at school. There is English work, 

Maths work and Topic. I will then expect you to be uploading your completed work 

every week so that I can mark it. 

Please make sure you listen to your grown-ups, we should all still be working from home 

just like you would with me in class. I will also be able to see who is not working from 

Home. The children I can see not doing work might get a phone call from the school 

asking to speak to you and may ask why you did not do your work. I want all my 

children’s brains in Squirrel class to stay active and grow bigger and bigger so you are 

ready for year 2. 

I must say I can see who is also consistently logging on to Bug Club and Mymaths and 

are having a try at doing your work. I am writing your names down in my note book and I 

will make sure you get a special treat when we go back to school as you are making me 

so proud and happy. I log on every day to check so just know if you are doing a great 

job, Miss Skipp can see you doing your work, so very well done!!! 

Today we are going to have a yummy BBQ and for dessert I have a Vimto ice lolly. I’m 

so excited! But first I will need to finish my planning for you children and I am also 

writing your reports, telling your parents how proud I am of you and your hard work in 

class. I will then go for my hour’s walk, we have found a new walking location, this huge 

field that leads into a beautiful lake and is literally two minutes from my house. I will 

definitely be hungry and ready for my BBQ. 

I hope you are keeping safe and being good for your grown-ups, I am really missing you 

all and hopefully it will not be too much longer until we see each other again. 



I loved reading your letters you wrote back to me last time, it really put a smile on my 
 

face. If your grown-ups say so, you can write to me and tell me about your time at home 

and what you have been doing, I will always write back. 

 

Take care, be good, be safe! 

Miss Skipp 

 

 This is my dog, Casper 


